Hi Everyone
 

First, I’d like to say that the celebration plans are coming along quite nicely.  I believe it is going to be an incredible evening for everyone.  If you have not R.S.V.P.’d and would still like to attend please reply to your e-vite ASAP.  If you need me to send it again please let me know.  
 

The reason for this email is to let you know that Jon Littman, Journalist for Play Boy, has been nominated for the National Magazine “Public Interest” Award for his article on hazing.  For the many of you that read the article you know what an incredible job he did telling Matt’s story.
 

I believe his article has made a difference and will continue to make a difference with our help.  If Jon wins this award his article will “get published” which means National attention so more people will have the opportunity to read it, learn from it, and help spread the word about the dangers of hazing.
 

If you would like to help please write a letter the his editor and let him know how important and well written Jon’s article is and that it has and will make a difference.
 

Robert Love

Editor @ Large Play Boy

730 Fifth Avenue

NY, NY   10019

 

Just a little reminder as you cast your votes next Tuesday.   McClintock voted “NO” on Matt’s Law.  Thought I’d throw that out there in case you wanted your voice to be heard.

 

As always thank you for your support, I can’t wait to see everyone on the 10th.

 

"Hug your children and tell them you love them everyday."

Love, 
Debbie, MM


 

PS:  Happy Halloween
 

